Air Passenger Departure Tax Exemption

With effect from 1 October 2025, the Government of the Hong Kong
Special Administrative Region will expand the scope of passengers
exempted from the air passenger departure tax (APDT) to include:

(1)  passengers arriving at Hong Kong by aircraft and departing by
aircraft on the following day; and

(1)) passengers arriving at Hong Kong by land or sea and departing by
aircraft on the same day or on the following day, except those who
have left Hong Kong by land or sea on the day or the preceding day
of their departure flights.

This new arrangement offers a great opportunity for visitors to extend their
stay in Hong Kong so as to explore and enjoy this Asia’s world city.

Eligible passengers who have paid the APDT at the time of purchasing the

air tickets may apply for refund. More information on the refund
procedures will be available soon.

BE IREFEH

BHABMNTEXBUFET 2025 F£ 10 A 1 Hie, I KBRHN KK
EEREHREEEREUTERER

(i) FIEWIHUAEE, RETT-HREE WIEER, &

(i) WFEESSKEBEARNMAES, R THEEHIT—ARE T
ER (TR WIBRSESE—HEEIMHEEUKEBTE
ABHIREERI) o

12 Iﬁ¥ﬁ§%ﬁﬁﬁﬁ§?’%ﬁéﬁ =, I ERKSEEEENNE, RME
RRMEZX NN EFRES B

EREEREFNEBINEN S VWIRESIERITRIFRR. X
BREFBABHNEZ T THEEAT.



